From: Fowler, David

Sent: 10 May 2019 11:53
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: 2019/1397/P

Please log letter of support.
Thanks,

D

From: susan rose |

Sent: 06 May 2019 09:45
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2019/1397/P

Highgate CAAC feel that this conversion should be permitted provided adequate arrangements are made to prevent
noise pollution particularly in the adjacent cemetery. (I apologise for late submission of response. Susan Rose chair
Highgate CAAC)

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



